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MAGDALENE 

BERRY IS ON HER 

WAY TO 

ENTREPRENEURIAL 

SUCCESS

Ms. Brown was recently recruited to participate in the DHA Family Self-Sufficiency (FSS) Program by her 
DHA case worker. Having already completed her education and certification as a Certified Nursing 
Assistant (CNA) with a career as a community health worker, Ms. Brown was already focused on achieving 
self-sufficiency.

Getting her two kids prepared for their futures and owning a home are key goals she strives toward. 
Through the FSS program she is learning how to prepare and manage a budget, establish credit and 
connect with resources that can help her with homeownership.

She has just begun her work through the FSS Program and she knows that creating a stronger foundation 
for her family by tackling these essential financial health requirements is the key to achieving her big goals 
in the future.

“I know a lot of people who are facing the same challenges as I am. I’m lucky to be part of a program that is 
teaching me about important financial tools that I didn’t learn about when I was younger,” says Ms. Brown. 
“It’s important to focus on the basics like your budget and credit and get those things in order first so you 
can go after bigger goals down the road. Having my FSS Plan has helped me move toward my dreams step-
by-step.” 

AMBER BROWN IS 

FOCUSED ON THE 

BASICS NOW TO 

GO BIG IN THE 

FUTURE


